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The Truth Seekers 

Quaerentes Veritatem (The Truth Seekers) is a faculty-student interdisciplinary group interested in discussing the 
intersection of life and thought with faith. It is co-sponsored by the  

Department of Catholic Studies and the Department of Philosophy. 
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BABY MARKET MORALS 

Background Reading: Instruction on Respect for Human Life (link can be found at 
http://courseweb.stthomas.edu/rmlemmons/qv.htm) 


